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   2 May 2023 David Murphy 

david.murphy@waternsw.com.au

Our ref: IDAS MOD S4551148560 

Our file: A-63180 

Your ref: DA/887/2018/B 

General Manager 
Randwick City Council 

ferdinando.macri@randwick.nsw.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Re: Request for Further Information of Proposed Development DA/887/2018/B – 150-162 
Barker Street & 8-12 Young Street Randwick NSW 2031 

Reference is made to A-63180 

I refer to your correspondence seeking WaterNSW consideration in respect to 
requirements under section 90(2) of the Water Management Act 2000 (WM Act), and
WaterNSW subsequent request for further information.

We sent the RFI on the 28/3/23 and have not received a response as yet. WaterNSW 
wishes to advise of our intention to refuse General Terms of Approval (GTA). Should the 
requested information not be supplied within 28 days of the date of this letter, WaterNSW 
will be required to formally refuse GTA’s within the Planning Portal. 

Should there be any further enquiry in this matter,  please email 

david.murphy@waternsw.com.au

Yours sincerely 

David Murphy

Water Regulation Officer

WaterNSW
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